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Important Transportation Notice for 

Schools affected by Rose Branch Bridge Rehabilitation 
As you know, Rose Branch is closed for approximately 5-6 weeks for bridge work; more specifically buses will not be able to travel on Rose Branch from Elgin Mills to Woodriver. 
Therefore 2 stops, Rose Branch & Pandora Court and Rose Branch & Cougar will not be able to be serviced during this period.  Students will be redirected to other stops (mostly already in existence).
Please refer to STS website, www.schoolbuscity.com for updated stop assignments and their associated bus routes and service times. 

Once the work is completed and through access on Rose Branch is available for travel the regular stops will be reinstated.  STS will communicate the resumption of services when the date is firm. The estimated completion date is October 12, 2018.  
Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this additional service revision and best wishes for a safe and successful school year.
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